
Connect-Ed Message – 10.20.19 

Greetings Sargent Shriver Families, 

This is your principal, Mrs. Brown, with an important “TERP” message.  

Please bring in your Free and Reduced Meals (FARMS) applications. The FARMS application is 

also available online. It is essential that we receive an application from every student. The 

information provided is confidential and is meant only for school use to ensure students receive 

additional resources. If your child received free and reduced meals last year and you did not 

complete a FARMS form, you are now paying for your child’s lunch. Please complete your 

applications. All FARMS applications are now due. 

Please stop waiting near the portables before dismissal. No one should be standing near the 

portables waiting for students to be dismissed before 3:25 pm.  

Have a great week! I look forward to seeing your children at school on Monday, October 21, at 

8:45 in the morning.  

Until next time, this is Mrs. Brown signing off! 

 


